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Letter dated 20 July 2005 from the Permanent Representative
of Yemen to the United Nations addressed to the President
of the Security Council

I have the honour, in my capacity as Chairman of the OIC Group, to request
the participation of Syed Shahid Husain, Senior Adviser of the Permanent Observer
Mission of the Organization of the Islamic Conference to the United Nations, in the
meeting of the Security Council to be held on 21 July 2005, to consider the recent
developments in the Occupied Palestinian Territory, including East Jerusalem, in
accordance with the relevant provisions of the Charter of the United Nations and
rule 39 of the provisional rules of procedure of the Security Council.

(Signed) Abdullah M. Alsaidi
Ambassador

Permanent Representative


